
 

 

Notification of No Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 4246 for the 
Mississippi Department of Information Technology Services (ITS) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date:  May 15, 2023 

Subject: Notification of No Award 

Contact Name:  Michelle Smith 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8057 

Contact E-mail Address: Michelle.Smith@its.ms.gov 
 

 
Regarding ITS RFP Number 4246 for a Managed Secure Web Gateway Solution, please be advised 
that the business needs of the State related to this project have changed; therefore, it is in the best 
interest of the State to not award this RFP as it is written.  ITS will issue a new, comprehensive RFP in 
the future. 
 
ITS thanks you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 44639 

 


